

Inland Revenue

PO Box 39010 Wellington Mail Centre Lower Hutt 5045 New Zealand

30 June 2022

Tina Marie Kahurangi Moke <a href="mailto:fyi-request-19709-3890c342@requests.fyi.org.nz">fyi-request-19709-3890c342@requests.fyi.org.nz</a>

Dear Tina

Inland Revenue has received your request of 20 June 2022 for a copy of your IRD number application.

The information you have requested is sensitive revenue information as defined in section 16 of the Tax Administration Act 1994 (TAA) and is subject to the confidentiality requirements of section 18 of the TAA.

As Inland Revenue cannot disclose sensitive revenue information on a public website, we will send you a response by secure message.

Yours sincerely

Craig O'Halloran

Officer, Inland Revenue